Ogtober 5, 1965

Maxine Skurks
Depertment of Orgonizstien

38 Park Rw
New York, New York

Dear Maxine,

In regard to your letter of September 30, I sm send=
ing you what informetion we have here in the Southern
Office. Check also with Judi Nusbsum. She cen be
resched in New York st KI, 8-3127.

Sincerely,

Dodie Smith

Fhelosure



